

Community Information Bulletin

Flags at Half-Staff: Police and Peace Officers' National Memorial Day

September 24, 2025

Please note that flags at DPCDSB schools and facilities will be flown at half-staff from Friday, September 26 through to Sunday, September 28 in observance of Police and Peace Officers' National Memorial Day, which is observed this year on Sunday, September 28.

Police and Peace Officers' National Memorial Day is an annual opportunity to formally express appreciation for the dedication of police and peace officers who lost their lives in the line of duty and to offer condolences to the surviving families of those who gave their lives in the service of their communities. For more information, visit the official Canadian Police and Peace Officers' Memorial website at thememorial.ca.

For your information and reference.